
From: Schimsa, Rebecca <RebeccaSchimsa@gov.sc.gov>
To: Pisarik, Holly <HollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 2/24/2016 2:44:26 PM
Subject: Bilbro - Kathleen Leslie

Kathleen Leslie, In House Counsel for World Relief in Baltimore, called asking for the contact information for counsel 
that has been assigned to the Bilbro case.  I left her a voicemail saying that you would contact her once that had been 
decided but that we were in the process of doing so.
 
Kathleen Leslie
773-761-1820
 
Link to Kathleen’s bio:  http://worldrelief.org/immigrant-legal-services/about-us
 
 
 
 
Rebecca S. Schimsa
Deputy Legal Counsel
Office of Governor Nikki R. Haley
O: 803-734-6068 | C: 803-429-4561
 
One SC Flood Relief Fund – www.onescfund.org
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